
POLITICAL scientist Melissa K. Miller will examine Hillary Clin-
ton’s fi ght for the Presidency during her presentation in Bowling 
Green on Wednesday, April 14, at the joint luncheon for BGSU 

and University of Toledo retirees. Check-in begins at 11:30 a.m.
 This year the BGSU Retirees Association is host for the  luncheon, 

which will be held at Stone Ridge Golf Club in southwest Bowling 
Green, off West Wooster Street (see map on page 2). Serving begins at 
noon. Cost is $17.

Dr. Miller, an assistant professor in BGSU’s Political Science Depart-
ment since 2005, holds a bachelor’s degree from Cornell, a master’s 
from Harvard, and the PhD from Northwestern. Previously she taught 
at Northwestern and at East Stroudsburg (Pa.) University. 

For more than 15 years she also held research positions, including a 
year as senior researcher at the National Centre for Social Research in 
London, England.

Dr. Miller’s political science class was highlighted during the broad-
cast of “World News with Charles Gibson,” part of the network’s 
coverage of the second Presidential debate. In Dr. Miller’s classroom, 
Gibson gauged student support for Democrat Barack Obama and Re-
publican John McCain and canvassed their opinions on various issues. 
Much to the surprise of Dr. Miller and her students, Gibson conveyed 
their views on Social Security to Obama in an exclusive interview that 
aired the following evening from Indiana.

“The University was in the national spotlight when ABC visited, 
and it truly put its best face forward,” said President Carol Cartwright. 
“I am very proud of our students, who were so thoughtful and articu-
late, and our faculty, who opened their classrooms.”
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‘Masculinity 
on the campaign trail:

Hillary Clinton’s 
double bind’

• ABC News anchor Charles Gibson meets students 
in the political science class taught by Dr. Melissa 
K. Miller during the network’s  bus tour. “Gibson 
visited my Introduction to American Government 

class (POLS 1100) Oct. 7, 2008,” Dr. Miller said. 
“This particular section of POLS 1100 was a “BG 
Experience” section, meaning that it was comprised 
of 27 exclusively fi rst-year students.”
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• BGSU students pose Oct. 7, 2008, 
during the Bowling Green visit of ABC-
TV’s Great American Battleground Bus.

SPECIAL ISSUE

Dr. Miller will be our guide 
on our ‘travels with Hillary’ 
_ at lunch in BG April 14.

BGSU

Comng attractions
MARCH 23 – Book discussion, Iron 
Lake, by William Kent Krueger. At the 
home of Clif and Judy Boutelle. 419-
352-5625 or clif5761@verizon.net.
MAY 12 – Honor Flight program and 
luncheon at Stone Ridge Golf Club.
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Reservation for the BG-Toledo Luncheon at Stone Ridge Golf Club
Wednesday, April 14, 2010. Reservation deadline Friday, April 9.

11:30-Noon: Check-in, socializing. Noon: Luncheon. $17 per person.

Name(s) ___________________________________________________________________      

Number of reservations_____________       Vegetarian option(s) _______

CHECK ENCLOSED FOR $_____________. PAYABLE TO BGSURA.

SEND RESERVATION FORM AND CHECK TO HAROLD LUNDE, BGSURA TREASURER, 
880 COUNTRY CLUB DRIVE, BOWLING GREEN, OH 43402-1602. DEADLINE FRIDAY, APRIL 9.
E-mail: hlunde@bgsu.edu. 

They’re “Falcon Flames”
By Gaynelle Myers Predmore, “He Followed 
Me Home One Day,” in Centennial Memories, 
Item #6108 

EDUCATIONAL Psychology class was 
always a fun one when taught by Drs. 

Bernie Rabin, Peter Wood and Richard 
Burke. The quarter I took it the three 
sections did projects together. One 
such session included a small group on 
discovering the inner you or some such title. 

I recall Greg Predmore fi rst identifying 
himself to the group as being shy. We all 
had to go around the circle and give some 
sort of adjective that described ourselves. I 
could identify with that as I felt shy in new 
situations, too. We sat close to each other 
and I think I had said “hi” at the beginning 

of the session. Greg was the fi rst volunteer 
to sit in the center of the group and tell us 
what he perceived about himself and what 
was going on around him. I was amazed and 
impressed. I couldn’t believe this shy guy 
from Findlay, Ohio, would volunteer for such 
a venture. 

After class, I think I said something to 
the effect that I was impressed with his 
behavior. Then I left to head back to Mac 
East. I kept noticing someone behind me, 
but didn’t think much of it until I reached 
the residence hall door. It was Greg. He 
spoke up. He asked me if I wanted to go 
to the Octoberfest Saturday. Being again 
impressed with his courage, I immediately 
said yes and then he left for Rodgers… We 
were married Sept. 8, 1979, and have lived 
happily ever after, for the most part!

• Gaynelle and Greg were married 
in Apple Creek, Ohio, in 1979.

• Gaynelle, who works in Jerome 
Library, will retire later this year 
with more than 30 years as a BGSU 
employee. Greg retired last year 
from Other Fields and Facilities.

■ Centennial Memories is a 
100th anniversary project 
of University Libraries.
http://memories.bgsu.edU
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MENU:
Spinach Salad
Beef Burgundy
Roasted Red Skin Potatoes
Green Beans Almandine
Blueberry Pie
Coffee, Hot and Iced Tea 
Cash bar X

TURN HERE

• Dr. Miller


